WOODCROFTWEEKLY

ISSUE 224 Extra Festive Page

www.woodcroft.barnet.sch.uk

Friday 27th November 2015

Christmas Cards



We shall be putting out the Christmas Post Box on Tuesday 1st December. It can be found in the main entrance. We ask that all cards are distributed using the post-box as children are not allowed to hand them out during the school day. Please put envelopes in bins.

GOSH Christmas Charity Appeal



Every year we support the Great Ormond Street Christmas Charity Appeal. Children can bring in a donation for their class GOSH Box and then write a seasonal message on a sticker that goes onto a special festive poster. This can

replace traditional cards. Children would then write one message to the whole class and then give to the charity box what they might have spent on cards! Alternatively, it can be done in addition to handing out personal cards.

Festive 'Treehouse' Message



In previous years I have published a special edition newsletter that contains messages from the whole school community. This year we are setting up a special Christmas Message Treehouse Page. We suggest that parents sit with their child and post a seasonal message from the whole family. Instead of sending cards to school staff, why not write one

single message on the Treehouse and then send in a small donation for GOSH.

Winter Ball Disco - Tuesday 1st December 2015

Winter Bop (Nursery and Reception) 2.15 pm to 3.00pm £1.00

All Foundation stage children will attend with their teachers. Morning Nursery Parents can bring their children to this event but must stay at the disco. A £1.00 voluntary contribution is requested.



Winter Ball (Y1 to Y3)

3.15pm to 4.45pm

£3.00

Entrance will be by ticket only. Price includes a bag of treats and a drink. Tickets are limited. Children bring party clothes to school and change in class at 3.15pm

Winter Ball (Y4 to Y6)

5.15pm to 6.30pm

£3.00

Entrance will be by ticket only. Price includes a bag of treats and a drink. Tickets are limited. Children should not return before 5.00pm to enable the safe dismissal of pupils at the younger disco.

Please complete the ticket form at the office. It is important to tell us how your child will make their way home after the disco .

NO TICKETS WILL BE SOLD ON TUESDAY THE DAY OF THE EVENT



CHRISTMAS



11th December from 3.00pm to 4.30pm

Friends of Woodcroft are hosting their annual Christmas Fair and Table Top Sale

Prize stalls, fun and games!!!

- **★** Tombola
- **★** Tin Can Alley
- **★** Lucky Dip
- **★** Hook a Duck
- **★** Guess the sweets in the jar
- **★** Treasure Sticks
- ★ Gift Stall and lots, lots more games and activities......

Table Top Sale

You can book your own table at the fair (or share with friends) to sell your own items and raise some money before Christmas.

Small Tables are £2.50 Large Tables are £5.00

Contact Mrs Sharpe in the school office for more information on 02089593244



Please support Friends of Woodcroft, your Parents Association. Let us know if you can help on a stall. Please leave your name and number at the Office.



Santa says, 'see you at the fair!'